
Date 16/1/23

Y2 Children who have finished RWI, moving onto Accelerated Reader

As you will be aware, your child has completed the Read Write Inc Scheme and they have finished
reading some of the additional material that we thought would be of benefit to them.

The school has introduced Accelerated Reader (AR)  in KS2 this year and we are very pleased to be
able to say that this has been a great success, with children really enjoying all that it has to offer and
continuing to make good progress, developing their reading skills.

Our intention is that children will move onto AR as soon as they finish RWI and your child will be one of
the first tranche of Y2 children to complete this transition, starting this term.

We are in the process of cataloging all our existing books and purchasing some new resources. The
children will be taking a ‘Star Test’ shortly, which is the online assessment tool that AR uses, to gauge
what is the range of books (called a Zone of Proximal Development) that will be appropriate for them to
read.

With this letter we have also attached the AR Parent Guide, which we hope will give you a useful
overview of how it all works.

We will keep you updated over the next few weeks and when we do the Star Tests we will send some
information home to share with you how they got on.

Yours sincerely,

Adam J.G. Campbell
Headteacher
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